STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access

November 18,2010

Carlos Badiola, MD
Partner

Radiologic Associates, P.C.
985 Farmington Avenue
Bristol, CT 06010

Re: Certificate of Need Determination; Report Number: 10-31672-DTR
Radiologic Associates, P.C.
Replacement and Relocation of Radiologic Associates, P.C.’s Magnetic Resonance
Imaging Scanner and Computed Tomography Scanner within Farmington

Dear Dr. Badiola:

On October 25, 2010, the Office of Health Care Access (“OHCA”) received your Certificate of
Need (“CON”) Determination request concerning the proposal of Radiologic Associates, P.C.
(“Practice™) to replace its existing Magnetic Resonance Imaging (“MRI”) and Computed
Tomography (“CT”) scanners and relocate them within the town of Farmington.

" Pursuant to Public Act 10-179 § 87 (b) (18), the Practice’s proposal to replace its existing MRI
scanner & CT scanner, acquired under Report Numbers: 03-30098-DTR and 05-30495, does not
require CON approval. The Practice is required to notify OHCA of the date the existing MRI
scanner and CT scanner are replaced as well as the disposition of the replaced scanners.

Additionally, the Practice is proposing to relocate its MRI scanner and CT scanner from its
current office located at 353 Scott Swamp Road, Farmington to The Exchange, 270 Farmington
Avenue, Farmington. The relocation of imaging equipment does not require CON approval.

Thank you for providing information to OHCA regarding this proposal. If you have any
questions regarding this letter, please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst,
at (860) 418-7012.

NDG:MAD:swl

Ar Equal Opportunity Employer :
410 Capitol Ave., MS#13HCA, P.O.Box 340308, Hartford, CT 06134-0308
Telephone: (860) 418-7001 Toll-Free: 1-800-797-9688
Fax: (860)418-7053



